What is the Trot-A-Thon?

The Trot-A-Thon is a new fundraiser for Vallemar.

When is the Trot-A-Thon?

Tuesday, March 17th. On this day, each grade level will spend 30 minutes Jog/Walk around the Vallemar School field as part of their PE Program. Students are invited to collect pledges from friends, family members, and neighbors leading up to this date as a way to raise money for Vallemar School PTO. The Vallemar PTO is a non-profit 501(c)3 charitable organization. Your donation is 100% tax-deductible.

What is the money used for?

All money raised directly supports learning and funds Vallemar School Music, Art, Maker Space, classroom technology, field trips, school garden, and much more! Your support is strongly appreciated and important!

How do I give?

For cash or check donations, use the donation sheet and envelope sent home. Please return this to your student's teacher by **March 13th!** All pledges / donations are due Friday, **March 13, 2020!** Extra pledge forms will be available in the office, or on the Vallemar PTO Website https://www.vallemarpto.org/. Thank you for supporting Vallemar School PTO!

For online donations, https://pledgestar.com/vallemar/ This secure site is available for anyone wishing to put their donation on a credit card or use their personal PayPal account.

Prize incentives include:

Set up account + send 5 emails - Pencil

\$10 - Squishy Horse

\$25 - Prize above + Make a Horse Sticker

\$50 - Prizes above + Adventure Carabiner

Below Prizes will be distributed approximately 3 weeks post event

\$75 - Prizes above + Plush Horse Keychain

\$100 - Prizes above + Horse Magnet Stuffy

\$150 - Prizes above + 6" Horse Stuffy

\$200 - Prizes above + Trot-a-thon t-shirt

\$300 - Prizes above + 2 movie tickets

Class Level Prizes

- Trophy for Class with highest earnings
- o Popsicle Party for every class earning over 1500.00
- o Ice Cream Party for highest earning class

Notes: Please have your child wear appropriate shoes! (Shoes they can jog/walk in comfortably for 30 minutes)

As an Ocean Guardian School, we will not supply water bottles to reduce plastic waste. Water will be available during the Trot-a-Thon. Please have your child bring a refillable bottle.